
 

Authorized Concessioner 

 

Ship Island Excursions is authorized within Gulf Island National Seashore to provide 
ferry service to West Ship Island, rental of beach equipment as well as the sale of food, 

beverage and sundries. 

NPS Service Dog Policy 

No pets are allowed on Ship Island except for the following: 

"Qualified service animals assisting people with disabilities are 

allowed on Ship Island and must be leashed, unless (1) the leash 

interferes with the service animal’s work, or (2) the individual’s 

disability prevents them from using a leash  A service animal is 

defined as a dog that performs some of the functions and tasks 

that the individual with a disability cannot perform such as 

carrying a pack for persons with mobility impairments, assisting 

persons with balance, or alerting medically-dependent persons of 

specific conditions such as oncoming seizures.  

Companion dogs that are used only to provide comfort or 

emotional support (“therapy animals”), or other pets are not 

allowed on the Ferry Boats or Ship Island 

NPS Law Enforcement will be checking all passengers as they exit 

the ferry boats at Ship Island for policy compliance."  

Please under no circumstances leave your pet in the car while you 

visit Ship Island 


